
  

 

 

                            COUNCIL COMMUNICATION 
                                      City Manager’s Office 

  

  

  

GENERAL INFORMATION 

  

Agenda Date:               01/09/2006                                                                  Communication No.: 06-004 

Agenda Item Type:       Resolution                                                                    Roll Call No.:    

  

Submitted by:               Bill McCarthy, Chief of Police 

                                    Phillip Vorlander, Fire Chief 

  

SUBJECT— 

  

Statement of Work for Fire Department I/Mobile System Add on. 

  

SYNOPSIS— 

  

The Intergraph Corporation, PO Box 6695, Huntsville, Alabama, Ben Eazzetta, Chief Operations 

Officer is submitting to the City a Statement of Work describing the software and services required to 

add on the Des Moines Fire Department to the new Mobile Data System being constructed by Durham 

Communications. This includes licenses, training, and an annual extended maintenance agreement. The 

Statement of Work and the cost of installation must be approved by the City Council.  

  

FISCAL IMPACT— 

  

The total cost of this project will not exceed $93,700. This project will be funded from the CIP Budget 

CP034, POL990000, BLD079. 

  

RECOMMENDATION— 

  

Approval of the Statement of Work and the cost not to exceed $93,700 coupled with the Authorization 

for the Mayor to sign said agreement and allow the City Clerk to attest to his signature. 

  

BACKGROUND— 

  

In July 2002, the Siemens Corporation initiated installation of a new Computer Aided Dispatch, Records 

Management System (CAD, RMS) and Mobile Data System for the Des Moines Police and Fire 
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Departments. The Fire Department was placed on the Siemens data system for testing and to replace 

their dysfunctional mobile status system, which was dismantled when the data system was installed. The 

Seimens mobile data system failed to provide the dependability required of a public safety data system. 

The contract with Siemens was terminated and a new vendor was identified. The installation of the new 

data system requires the Fire Department be removed from the Siemens system and connected to the 

new system.  


